
G20: Event debates financial inclusion of micro, small and medium-sized enterprises 

- “Powering Growth: Unlocking MSME Finance Through Policies, Innovation and Partnerships” 
brought together experts from different countries; 

- Digitalization, lower interest rates, new technologies and international experiences were some 
of the topics discussed. 

How to promote the financial inclusion of micro, small and medium-sized enterprises? How can 
we ensure the quality of this inclusion? How to combat over-indebtedness? How to develop 
effec�ve financing policies for micro, small and medium-sized enterprises? These and other 
ques�ons were the focus of the interna�onal conference “Powering Growth: Unlocking MSME 
Finance Through Policies, Innova�on and Partnerships”, held on March 14th at the Banco 
Central do Brasil Headquarters, in Brasília. 

Held within the scope of the G20, on the sidelines of the first plenary mee�ng of the Global 
Partnership for Financial Inclusion (GPFI), the event was the result of a partnership between the 
Banco Central do Brasil, Sebrae (the Brazilian Micro and Small Business Support Service) and 
SME Finance Forum and brought together experts from Brazil and from different parts of the 
world. There were debates and exchanges of experiences on topics such as financial inclusion, 
digital transforma�on, fintechs and innova�on for micro, small and medium-sized enterprises. 

Worth seeing again 

Couldn't follow the event? Watch it in full here. 

To see photos from the event, click here and here. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GOpFdMnPfmk&t=27050s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GOpFdMnPfmk&t=27050s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GOpFdMnPfmk&t=27050s
https://www.flickr.com/photos/bancocentralbr/albums/72177720315462249/
https://drive.google.com/accounts/SetOSID?authuser=0&continue=https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1l-yC1aE1qHHchNkzpNXm8iZD6mcBFXCa?pli%3D1%26authuser%3D0&osidt=ALWU2ctRnE7juFHsbAUGqmT8jk5FqYSg4flwwV5e7AMNbps2fR2Q5nl8jD6ti_jD7sVW9N5L9J944dHpJjoXQ2jp51f1gIHjrA-k2lJfhQRhmNo4t5uXwNCAEkXxYtgBbQkISIvw_MCqeR9oR9iLOo_khplkIc1hd5DNjJBtVTMg8zRw7rL17ylUwEGSYZ6Qvl7r9zFTXXktgDnT9xzVqBLHuRwrL1wQL16PHJphom-FBXzuEikP_WeILMBmyOI4piO5skHsH114wpsuW6xPRh0_opmqGSeYfsdIg8IN7dJnqspmhA1xOn125kqB179Ms03lCzi6JmeAqNXwRftAVXvGjMcrCs8lFTk-3BWbt__DMKOtBGJxCHHb6Ui2Uu91sitQlLxQ9O94e9yOIN8byuoqdp2TgjZJTPIMwQZxuB82iMs88EjDBpfDliffXtfHlWl1dfj9MjLQR1a87oOFarjebO70EzAy9TVorifEwISiU3iNByQ1E4A&ifkv=AaSxoQwlb5247a3oURV3W9Xv1m87vIbxkaSsbMx59zeaKWFs0gU_mgj98Qb8wolEsjrHgg5zQs2bWw

